
From: Butch Street
To: Mansfield, Carol A.
Cc: Mansfield, Carol A.; lfox@louisberger.com; Mike_Murray@nps.gov; Loomis, Ross; Sandra_Hamilton@nps.gov
Subject: RE: beach driving ramp counts - please review quickly
Date: 10/12/2010 03:16 PM

Carol,

That doesn't make sense to me.  If you want to use the word roundtrips, that would
be o.k., but I think the average reader would consider a vehicle entrance as a
vehicle coming into the beach area and not leaving.  However,  I'm not sure what
you mean when you say you took the average of the vehicles entering and exiting
the beach during the two hour period.  Does that mean you divided it by two or just
summed the total?   If you divided it by two then it would be the number of vehicles
entering the beaches, if not, I think it's still confusing.

I deal with vehicles entering and exiting the parks all the time so I may be bias on
my thinking.

Thanks

Butch Street
303 343-2704

www.nature.nps.gov/stats
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